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Present: Cemetery Trustees Richard Rand, Leon Holmes, Jr., and Bob Stackpole; and Recording 
Secretary Meredith Bolduc. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:30 pm in the basement meeting room of the Fremont Town Hall.  
 
Mr. Stackpole motioned to accept the minutes of the October 8, 2012 meeting as written.   
Motion seconded by Mr. Rand with favorable vote except for Mr. Holmes who abstained as he was not 
present at that meeting.  
 
There were no minutes for the scheduled December 4, 2012 meeting as there was no quorum.  

 
Old Business 
 
LEAVITT CEMETERY 
Mr. Rand said he has not called Chris Alex yet to set a date for a site visit at the Leavitt Cemetery with 
the Trustees to discuss laying out the new road branch off the main roadway going into the Cemetery 
and he would contact the other Trustees when the date has been set. The Trustees agreed that although 
the cemeteries are closed until April 1 this really needs to be done and urged Mr. Rand to do the 
contact.   
 
The Trustees agreed that the work at the Leavitt Cemetery that needs to be done includes: 

• Lay out the one roadway that is not already done. 

• Figure out the size of the area.  

• Decide how many more yards of material are needed.  

• Spread loam already on site. 

• Buy gravel and have it spread for the new roadway.  
 
New Business 
 
2013 UPDATED BUDGET 

BUDGET – 2012 

The Trustees reviewed the 2013 budget printed on December 3, 2012 and they noted that, as a result of 

their meeting with the Selectmen relative to this budget, the Selectmen and the Budget Committee 

have modified their recommendations as follows. 
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• 4195010 - Mowing Wages = $5,600   

• 4195700 - Equipment Hire = $2,200      

• 4195710 - Contract Help =  $150    

• 4195800 - Fuel =   $525 

• 4195900 - Electricity line = $500 

 

The department request and the Selectmen/Budget Committees recommendations are equal at $9,900. 

 
CEMETERY MAPS 

Mrs. Bolduc reported that she has not heard anything further from Eagle Scout Timothy King relative 

to his idea to update the map of the Village Cemetery as an Eagle Scout project.  Mr. Rand agreed to 

work with Mrs. Bolduc to review the current Village Cemetery map for accuracy. 

 
TOWN REPORT 
The Trustees reviewed the Cemetery Trustees report for the 2012 Town Report. 
 

MEMBER 

Mr. Holmes reported that his Cemetery Trustee appointment expires in March and he is not going to 

run again this year. The other Trustees thanked Mr. Holmes for his time and dedication for all the years 

he has served as Cemetery Trustee.  They wished him well and said they would surely miss him and 

hope that he will consider returning sometime in the future. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

There was no incoming correspondence. 

 

At 4:40 pm Mr. Stackpole made the motion to adjourn the meeting.  Motion seconded by Mr. Holmes 

with unanimous favorable vote. 

 
Next meeting   

The next scheduled meeting is 3:30 pm on Monday April 1, 2012.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Meredith Bolduc, Recording Secretary  

 


